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24th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Parking and the use of Weavers Lane 

Please see below a copy of the information sent out in September regarding accessing the school.  These 

arrangements have been put into place for the safety of all when accessing our school site.  Please can 

you ensure that any family member who may collect your child is fully aware of these arrangements.   

We ask please that people do not park on Weavers Lane either in the mornings or at the end of the 

day as this obstructs pavements and results in cars turning on the lane and making it dangerous 

for pedestrians. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Please be aware of the following parking procedures to ensure the safety of all: 

If you are collecting a child/children from an after school activity club please park on Lichfield Road and 

walk down Weavers Lane. 

Please do not park in the school car park. 

Please be aware that staff cars may be moving on the car park at this time so please keep your child under 

close supervision at all times. 

Use the pedestrian access gate at all times to access and leave the site, do not walk through the main car 

park gates. 

Please note a chain will be in place across the main car park gates to ensure the safety of everyone. 

Please be aware that staff cars and deliveries will be driving down Weavers Lane and onto the car park at 

all times. 

If you have a blue badge parking permit and need to use the car park please speak to myself and this can 

be arranged. 

Drop off and collection from Wraparound Club: 

Cars are no longer permitted to park on the car park before school. 

If you are collecting from Wraparound club before 5.00pm please park on Lichfield Road and walk down to 

the school. 



                                                    
 

After 5.00pm you may use the staff car park but please do not double park behind any vehicles.  Please 

ensure that care is taken when walking to your car and ensure that your child/ children walk by you and do 

not go on ahead. 

If you are walking off the school site please always use the pedestrian gate and not the main carpark gate. 

These measures are in place to ensure the safety of all, please help us maintain this safety by parking 

appropriately. 

Many thanks for your support 

Mrs J Wass 

 Headteacher 


